

Ref: YPE/era

Date: 18 March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Further to my letter this morning, over the course of the day, it has become apparent that we will need to partially close the school for the remainder of this week.

On Thursday and Friday, we are closing the school **for one day only** to Year 9 and Year 10 as follows:

- Thursday 19 March the school is closed to Year 10 students. Year 10 students are to return to school on Friday 20 March.
- Friday 20 March the school is closed to Year 9 students.

We understand that this is not ideal, but please be assured that this is not a decision that we have made lightly. We are taking these steps to minimise the disruption to our school community, families and the wider workforce.

Thank you for your continued support in these difficult times.

Yours faithfully

Ms Y Peden Headteacher